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BOROUGH HALL, 6:30PM

CALL TO ORDER

CORRESPONDENCE & INVOICES

PUBLIC COMMENT

PROGRAM/EVENTS:

In Attendance: Chris McCarthy, Jacqui Hillmann, Mary Lynn Hughes and Pam Boyd. 


· Summer Rec – Jacqui reported that the counselors for Summer Recreation have been hired and orientation and CPR training will be held tomorrow.  Vinnie Whitehead was hired as Director and Seth Herman as Assistant Director.  The program will run Monday through Thursday at the Elementary School and Fridays at Fireman’s filed.  To date there are 101 children registered.  Shirts will be ordered Monday with each age group receiving a different color.


· Fall Youth Soccer – Chris McCarthy reported that they had a very positive meeting.  Deadline for soccer registration is scheduled for July 31st, Chris suggested that the numbers be checked at that time to see if a two week extension would be needed.  There was discussion about having background checks done on coaches. It was decided that because of the concerns with both the committee and parents that Jacqui would talk about this with Adam Hubeny.  


NEW BUSINESS: 

 Jacqui reported that she had spoken with someone about the Dawn Patrol at the Monmouth Park Racetrack and although they still run the program it is not offered during the week. 

No word yet on the Yoga Program, it was brought before the Harbor Commission, but as of today, they haven’t reached out with a decision.

Pam Boyd spoke about having signs made for Recreation events, by the art class at the High School.  Discussion followed regarding sizes and placement. 


ADJOURN:

Mary Lynn Hughes motioned to adjourn, Chris McCarthy seconds the motion Meeting adjourned, 7:10 pm. 


Michelle Clark
Secretary
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